It was great to see so many of you at Grace Hospital last Spring at our get-together in honour of Toy Tabor.

Some of you had met several times previously at the Medical College Library and also at the Cancer Foundation Library, on invitation of Isobel Steedman and Audrey Kerr. Several of you have expressed interest in renewing these meetings, perhaps on a regular basis, and perhaps to adopt some form of organizational structure.

To discuss this and any other matters you may deem vital, I am inviting you to a meeting at M.A.R.N. (Manitoba Association of Registered Nurses), 647 Broadway, on Wednesday, October 20th at 1:30 P.M.

If you know of others working at a Health Care library who are not on the attached list, please phone Isobel Steedman so that she may be able to send out invitations.

Hope to see you then.

RENA KROEKER.

R.S.V.P.

Isobel Steedman - Telephone 786-4731.